
Liability Insurance Required Policy 
 

On 04/05/2017 the Board voted unanimously to adopt a policy to require liability 

insurance from all applicants requesting permitting with the Board of Health.   

 

Applicants without liability insurance shall request the Board allow 

them to use a waiver of Liability Insurance from the  

homeowner/landowner. 

 

A Motion was made to adopt a policy to require liability insurance from all 

applicants requesting permitting with the Board of Health.  Applicants without 

liability insurance shall request the Board allow them to use a waiver of Liability 

Insurance from the homeowner/landowner. 

 Motion: John Weber 

 Second: Alan Dias 

 Unanimous vote on the motion 
 


